



	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• SLF Stage 2 Land purchase not progressed as yet as waiting for land valuation. PS to contact Elyn Zhang to keep her up to date</li> <li>• Calendars and Christmas Cards are now ready for sale at various venues.</li> </ul>	<b>ACTION: PS</b>
<b>Archaeology</b>	<p>CH reported back on actions arising out of the brief provided by PS:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Attended Staffin Archaeological Day and made 2 good contacts – Angus Murray (museum) and Dan Leigh (UHI archaeologist based Kirkwall). Orkney Arch. Society Brochtober Fest 2019.</li> <li>• CH made contact with people on Orkney and had hoped to go to the Fest there this year but, in the end, was unable to do so. Was told that it was too late to have the Fest on Skye in 2020 as offered to Shetland but possibly 2021.</li> <li>• UHI is at least partly government-funded, so this is good. Timing depends on availability of staff to come from Orkney.</li> <li>• KMcG suggested Talla (?) Hopper from U3A – retired archaeologist and archivist.</li> <li>• PS suggested good time would be after May 2020 school exams are over. Also sent note to lady whom she knows in Glendale to ask about Brochtober Fest.</li> <li>• HES – problem is we need to ask them open questions that they can't just give us yes or no answers! Email to be agreed CH/PS Crofting will lose payments so some sort of financial consideration will need to be given if we construct a new path running to the broch from the new buildings.</li> <li>• CH Has a list of questions for HES to respond to.</li> </ul>	<b>ACTION: CH/PS</b>
<b>Organisation Structure</b>	Need to arrange training and/or workshop session to discuss way forward.	<b>ACTION:PS</b>
AOCB	<b>Into 2020;</b> It was agreed that once the conceptual design has been agreed, a public exhibition and meeting should be held so that the project can be underwritten by the community again. S&B happy to attend this. A 3D model would be a good idea if we can locate someone to produce one. Involve other Skye agencies? To discuss further at next meeting.	
<b>Next Meeting</b>	Tuesday 10 <sup>th</sup> December at 7.30pm.	